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THE RIO VELO: A SACRAMENTO BICYCLE FESTIVAL  
A FREE CELEBRATION OF BIKES, CYCLING, FAMILY AND FUN 

 
SACRAMENTO, CA — Rio Velo: A Sacramento Bike Festival returns on June 3, 2023 between 11 
am and 4 pm.  Held in Mirasol Village Park in the River District of Sacramento, Rio Velo is a bicycle-
centric festival designed to celebrate alternative modes of transportation and to connect riders to 
Sacramento’s two rivers. 
 
Rio Velo features a variety of vendors, food trucks, a selection of craft beers, a Bike Rodeo, 
facepainting, bicycle mechanics, and live performances curated by Light + Water. This is a free event 
for all ages. Rio Velo is for bike lovers, enthusiasts, advocates, and families. 
 
Detailed information about Rio Velo 2023 is available online at www.riovelo.net . You may also find us 
on Facebook @riovelosac, on Instagram @rio.velo, or on Twitter @riovelosac. 
Rio Velo is produced by Capitol Station Associates, the River District’s charitable foundation and 
brought to you through the generous support of our sponsors and many dedicated volunteers. Special 
thanks are extended to our RIDER sponsor, Sutter Health. 
 
About Capitol Station Associates 
Capitol Station Associates is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization with a mission to improve the general 
interests of the River District and to promote, develop, encourage and maintain education, employment, 
commerce and economic development including related service and improvement projects that will 
make The River District a livable and sustainable community.  
 
 

### 
For media interviews and/or inquiries: info@riverdistrict.net or call (916) 321-5599. 
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